
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/22/2024 9:28:00 PM

First name: Laura

Last name: Booth

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please keep wilderness pristine.  The wonders of nature belong to all Americans and not one

particular group we should all be able to enjoy unmarked, untouched, and beautiful, landscapes and waters

scapes.  The Wilderness Act prohibits installations and structures like permanent fixed climbing anchors in order

to protect the areas' wild character. Fixed climbing anchors should not be allowed in Wilderness.


